Breton, Mary B

From: Christie Mahaffey <christie.mahaffey@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 5:31 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Support Proposed Rules 127a and 128

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

To the Maine DEP:

| recently received an email from a car dealership from which | am leading a BEV. | was disappointed to learn that they are soliciting customers who are invested
in BEVs, such as myself, to work against Maine’s Climate Action goals.

So, | am writing in support of the proposed rules 127a and 128, which support Maine’s Cliamte Action plan by accelerating the adoption of ZEVs.

The shift away from the internal combustion engine is a necessary piece of stabilizing ongoing climate change. The science is clear that we need to do this as
quickly as possible and the rules proposed offer policy support to accelerate a process that is already underway but not happening fast enough for climate
stability.

| urge you to accept the proposed rules and focus on how to best support the transition to ZEVs in Maine.

Sincerely,
Christie Mahaffey

C. Mahaffey
(207) 385-5379



